
At the end of this month 
we are loosing the Direc-
tor at our Gatton Centre 
as she is embarking on a 
sea change.   

Due to this management 
have decided to make a 
change in the directorship 
of their local centre's.   

I will be moving to our 
Laidley 2 Centre on a per-
manent basis from 3 

March 2014.  Mrs Abbott 
has accepted the position 
of Director and will stay 
on here at Laidley 1. 

We are currently inter-
viewing for someone to 
take over from Mrs Ab-
bott in the Junior Kindy 
Room and will inform you 
once a decision has been 
made. 

I would like to thank all 

the staff and families here 
at Laidley 1 for making my 
time here so enjoyable.  It 
has been more than five 
years that I have been 
here at Laidley 1 and have 
some wonderful memo-
ries to take with me.  I 
look forward to visiting 
regularly to see the chil-
dren and say hello. 

Thankyou again 

Director Changes 

February 2014 

Free Range Kids—Laidley 1 

In the past we have had 
some bike helmets do-
nated to the centre which 
the children have been 
using when riding the 
bikes.  These helmets are 
now needing to be thrown 
out as they are in bad re-
pair.   

We have a policy in place 
that requires children to 
wear a helmet when rid-
ing a bike.  Please ensure 
your child brings their 
own helmet to the Centre 
as they will be unable to 
ride without one.  Please 
ensure your child’s name 

is clearly marked on the 
helmet.   

Please bring a bike helmet for your child 

Tuesday 4th March 2014 at 10.00am 

$6.50 per child 

Children aged 3-5 years 

If your child does not normally attend on Tuesday’s you are welcome to 
bring them in for the show.  Please check your pocket for information. 

The Ditto Show is coming! 

The date and time 
has been set for 

Miss Crabbe to be 
brave and shave! 

Friday 14th March is 
going to be a great day 
of fun with something 

for everyone! 

During the day we will 
be encouraging chil-

dren, parents and staff 
to be a little bit crazy 

with CRAZY HAIR DAY.  
You can come to the 

centre with your wacky 
hair do or we can cre-

ate one here—it’s your 
choice.  We just ask for 
a gold coin donation to 
add to Miss Crabbe’s 

total. 

Later in the afternoon 
we are opening the 

Centre up to visitors for 
a sausage sizzle at 

5.00pm. 

At 5.30pm Miss Crabbe 
will say goodbye to her 
hair as we all cheer her 

on.  Everyone is wel-
come to attend! 

Hat storage 

As you know we have a no 
hat, no sun play policy for 
everyone here at the Cen-
tre.   

We understand that the 
mornings can be rushed 
for some families and hats 
can be forgotten however 
it can make things difficult 

for children and staff 
when hats are missing. 

Due to this we have de-
cided to implement hat 
pockets in the centre for 
your child’s hat to be 
stored when they are not 
wearing them.  Each child 
will have their own pocket 

allowing hats to remain at 
the Centre and therefore 
eliminating the chance of 
them being left at home.  
Please ensure your child’s 
name is clearly marked on 
their hat.  If you need a 
marker just see one of the 
staff. 


